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e-mail bill@billgeist.com.

Update on Ben Grannis 17 and His Cross Country

Journey

As we shared in our last newsletter, Ben Grannis ’17 is peddling coast to coast
to raise awareness about distracted driving. Brother Mark Robinson 81 joined
Ben for part of his ride. Click "Read More" for an update on the journey.

Read More
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Patio Fire Pit

As we noted in the last newsletter, the Alumni Board agreed to assist the
Actives in creating a patio fire pit behind the Lodge. An anonymous donor
agreed to match contributions up to $3,000. We're currently at $1,700 and
counting.

There’s still time to make your contribution work twice as hard with the $3,000
challenge match in play. Go to the Lambda DKE website to make your
contribution to ensure the future of Lambda at Kenyon.
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Lobster Anyone?

Alumni VP Sam Adams '81 recently hosted a lobster cookout with his family.
In sharing this picture, he said, "We like to cook a few lobsters now and then.

The door (and beer cooler) is always open for any Brother who gets to Mid-
coast Maine.”
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Dr. David DeForest Benedict: One of Lambda’s
Founders & Civil War Physician

David Benedict was born August 1, 1833 in Norwalk, Ohio, the second child of
Jonas and Fanny Benedict. He helped start the Lambda Chapter of DKE and
founded (and was the first editor of) The Collegian.

Read More
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Our 2020-21 Giving Year recently came to an end, and we'd like to thank our
donors for their ongoing loyalty and support. Our generous alumni donors went
above and beyond to help us with our Annual Fund goal! With each donation,
you ensured your Delta Kappa Epsilon legacy would live on at Kenyon by
paying it forward to the brotherhood. Help us get a head start going into this
year, CLICK HERE to get your name on the Honor Roll today!

2021-22 Annual Fund

@ NPon

Raised: $0 | Goal: $30,000
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